-317-

Warwick Animal Shelter
101 Arthur Devine Blvd.
Warwick, RI 02886
401-468-4377

June 2, 2009

Anna Stetson, City Clerk
City Hall, Providence, R.I

Dear Ms. Stetson,

I received your letter regarding the special commission to review practices at the Providence
Shelter. I am responding fo inform you that I myself will be serving as the member representing the
Warwick Animal Shelter on the commission. Please contact me if you have any further questions.

Sincerely, /\
Ann Corvin
Shelter Director
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